Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 137 Tuesday, April 10, 2018

The following military recruiters will be available in the Cafeteria commons during all lunches:
Tuesday, April 10 - US Army National Guard
Thursday, April 12 - US Air Force

The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is an $8,000 grant paid in four annual installments to a high school
senior enrolled in an approved program of teacher education. Interested students may print out an application from Naviance.
Completed applications must be submitted to the Guidance Office by Friday, April 27, 2018.

Any senior students who are volunteer firefighters, please give your name to Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than Friday,
April 13th to be considered for the Larry Singleton Volunteer Firefighter Memorial Scholarship.

Seniors interested in speaking at graduation, this is your final reminder that auditions will be held today, April 10 after-school in
Mrs. Kennedy's room. Audition sign-ups and the graduation prompts are available outside her room - 259.

National Library Week is this week from April 8th-14th. During this time, the Library will offer fine forgiveness! If you owe a fine
under S5 or have a long overdue book, please stop by the Library on the following days to receive your fine forgiveness:

Juniors - Tuesday April 10th

Sophomores - Wednesday April 11th

Freshman - Thursday April 12th

This is a reminder to all student drivers that all vehicles are required to have a 2017/2018 parking permit and must be parked in
student spaces. These spaces are located in Student Lots A, B, D, and E. Students may not park in Staff Lots C and F or in any white
lightning bolt spaces. You may not park along curbs, in handicapped spaces or in front of fire hydrants. These guidelines are
outlined in the student parking agreement and any vehicle not parked in an appropriate student parking space is subject to a
$10.00 parking fine.

SENIORS: Post Prom = cool stuff and hours of fun! Plenty of fun games, lots of food, big-ticket prizes, laser tag, music, hypnotic
events (hint hint), dodge ball and more! Tickets are on sale during lunch periods on April 11 and 12. $30 per person. S5 off when
you donate a jar of peanut butter. CTC students should see Ms. Moyer in the Main Office prior to April 12 to arrange for tickets.
You don't have to attend Prom to attend Post Prom. Questions? Call Mrs. Side at 717-587-1030.

There will be a meeting for parents and students interested in the 2019 trip to France tonight, April 10th, at 6 pm, in room 205.
Students must be enrolled in a French course to attend. Please see Mrs. Kerri Frederick if you are interested but you cannot attend
the meeting. Hope to see you there!

Attention MTPA Members: There will be an important meeting for all members who have completed their membership
requirements this morning, April 10 at 7:00 in room 140.

All students who were involved in any way with this year's productions of 12 Angry Jurors or Cinderella are encouraged to
attend the MTPA Banquet on Sunday evening, April 22 at 6:00PM at the Eden. Additional information is posted on the MTPA
website. Payment is due to Mr. Wagner in room 140 by Friday, April 13.

Attention all Cyber Senior Volunteers - Anyone who needs a ride to the MT Public Library should meet in the Main Office by 2:45
PM today after school. Ms. Niemi or Dr. Weber will meet you there to drive you over. We will return in time for you to catch the
late bus home.

Boys Basketball Open Gyms: Open Gyms will begin on Tuesday, April 17 for all boys entering grades 9-12 for the 2018-2019
season. Open gyms will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Arena from 3:00-5:00 pm. Please pay attention to announcements
on bad weather days as Spring sports may take the gyms. -Coach Johns

If you are a girl who will be in 9th-12th grade in the fall and are interested in being part of the MTHS Girls Volleyball team, please
attend an informational meeting on Thursday, April 12th @ 2:45 in the HS arena. Meet the new varsity coaches and get

information about spring and summer opportunities to prepare for a great season.

-see other side-



Love to Cheer? Do you have school spirit? It's that time of year, MTSD Cheerleading tryouts for the upcoming 2018-2019

Cheerleading season. All interested students, current grades 6-11, must attend the Parent/Cheerleader Meeting today, April 10th,

at 5:30pm in Convocation Hall. Come out and meet the new coach and receive information for our upcoming Fall season. Try-
outs will begin Monday April 16th, 2:45-5pm in the South Gym. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Coach

Melissa at mtzetzos@mac.com.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vblax Appoquinimink H Ed Journey Field 4:15
Jvblax Schuylkill Valley H Ed Journey Field 5:45
Frtrack Elizabethtown A E-town HS Thompson Field 4:00 2:15 2:30
Vbtennis Exeter H Tennis Courts 4:00
Jvbvolley Penn Manor H Arena 6:00
Vbvolley Penn Manor H Arena 7:00
Vsoft Penn Manor A Manor MS Varsity Softball Field 4:15 2:05 2:20
Jvsoft Penn Manor A Manor MS JV Softball Field 4:15 2:05 2:20
Vbase Hempfield A Hempfield HS Baseball Diamond 4:15 2:25 2:40
Jvbase Hempfield A Hempfield HS Baseball Diamond 2 4:15 2:25 2:40




